
17th March 2023 – Topaz: brave enough to have a go at tricky work;            
kind and supportive when others make mistakes. 

Year 2 – Elizabeth and Ta’Ziyah have both been extremely brave in Maths trying new and 
tricky challenges with excellent success. 
Year 3 – Jessica is always kind and supportive to both her peers and adults in her class (!) 
and Bella has been showing real bravery in putting her hand up more this week.
Year 4 – Mason and Amayah have successfully tackled some tricky maths this week by 
themselves, and have helped each other and other people.
Year 5 –  Agathe has been really having a go this week and has been supportive towards 
others. Vivienne has come out of her comfort zone and having a go at some complex 
conundrums.
Year 6 – Isabella has been brave enough to try tricky challenges in her maths this week and 
Pippa has been a reassuring figure for others in the classroom and on playground when 
others have made mistakes or need a helping hand. 

Year 1 – Roan has challenged himself with his writing this week and Millie has been giving 
thoughtful answers to tricky questions in Maths.



This week, Clive the Carrot is awarded to…

Reception!
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Housepoints – Friday 17th March 2023

Muntjac wins!


